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We want to take this opportunity to congratulate our Year 13 students on the excellent 
results they have achieved this year. Thursday, 15th August, was a joyful and exciting day for 
our whole school community, when we were able to celebrate with students as they 
collected their results and heard of their considerable success in reaching their chosen 
destinations in Higher Education, in an apprenticeship, or in some cases, giving them the 
grades they need for a future application during a gap year.  
 
As a school, we are impressed by the determination and character they have shown.  
At Archbishop Tenison’s 25% of grades were A* - B and 95% A* - E. Well done to all those 
involved in achieving this across our many different Sixth Form subjects.  
 
Subjects which achieved 100% at A*- C were Business Studies, English Language and 
Literature, and History (100%).  We are also very pleased that as a sixth form our value 
added is above average.   
 
We also want to note some outstanding individual achievements by students whose hard 
work and commitment achieved excellent grades across all three subjects.  
 
Particular congratulations are due to:  
 
Ameera (ABB) Ravensbourne University, London Graphic Design 
Joshua (ABB)  University of Oxford History with Foundation Year 
Kian (ABB) University of Oxford Law with Foundation Year   


